
Brenton, Terri

From: Brenton, Terri

Sent: 2020/09/17 4:25 PM

To: Brenton, Terri; Taranu, Alex

Cc: Jasinski, Cassandra; Kassaris, Stavroula

Subject: FW: Riverwalk Urban Design Master Plan - Community Liaison request 

for interest

Good afternoon Board Members.  Please see the e-mail below from Alex Taranu 
regarding a representative from the Board to take part in a preliminary discussion next 
week.  If you are interested in this opportunity, please e-mail Alex directly at 
alex.taranu@brampton.ca with a copy to staff copied on this e-mail.  I will add a 
discussion item on this matter for consideration at the next Board meeting. Thanks.   

Terri 

Terri Brenton 
Legislative Coordinator, City Clerk’s Office 
Tel: 905.874.2106; Fax: 905.874.2119 
TTY: 905.874.2130 
e-mail: terri.brenton@brampton.ca

From: Taranu, Alex <Alex.Taranu@brampton.ca>  
Sent: 2020/09/17 4:05 PM 
To: Brenton, Terri <Terri.Brenton@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Jasinski, Cassandra <Cassandra.Jasinski@brampton.ca>; Kassaris, Stavroula 
<Stavroula.Kassaris@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Riverwalk Urban Design Master Plan - Community Liaison request for interest 

The City of Brampton, in partnership with the Toronto Region Conservation Authority, is working on the 
Riverwalk project in downtown Brampton and City staff have initiated an Urban Design Master Plan for 
the area. Riverwalk has been discussed with the Brampton Heritage Board in the past and with the 
support of the heritage community we have organized events and tours, such as the  Flood anniversary 
event.  

The City staff leading the project are planning a more focused presentation to the Board in the near 
future. 

Meanwhile, the City has organized an introductory Public information Session in early October (date to 
be finalized shortly). In preparation for that, the City is initiating a Community Liaison Team and we 
would love to have a heritage community representative for a preliminary discussion next week. 



We kindly request that a Board member attend the preliminary discussion on a provisional basis for this 
meeting, and at the next formal Brampton Heritage Board meeting, the Board could formally nominate 
a representative. 

Please contact Alex.Taranu@brampton.ca if you are interested in representing the Brampton Heritage 
Board at this meeting. 


